
To whom it may concern, 

 

I first met Ali Farooq Husain in my capacity as Year 6 Class Teacher and Head of Mathematics for 

Key Stage 2 and Key Stage 3 at the British Embassy School, Ankara. I worked with Ali closely over 

two years from September 2012 - August 2014, when he provided maths interventions for small groups 

of pupils in my class, as well as independently running maths clubs for children in other year groups. 

 

We have since maintained a good friendship and I have been to visit him and stay with his family since 

I left Turkey. 

 

In all the time I have known Ali, I have always been impressed by his self-motivation and desire to 

improve. He has worked part-time and delivering private tuition to fund his studies at university and 

still found time to volunteer at the school for weekend events and to accompany classes on trips when 

the school needed additional adults. I have no hesitation in recommending this hard-working and 

extremely professional young man and have no doubt that he will pursue his studies effectively, 

wherever he is given the opportunity to do so. 

 

I am happy to communicate directly with you as a personal referee. If you require a specific reference 

or wish to confirm any of the details herein, please contact me using the information below. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Fin McLaughlin BSc. (Hons), PG Cert., MaST 

fin.mclaughlin@mathematicsmastery.org 

+4477478314 
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